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Thursday, 16 January 2025
Dear Nursery Parents/Carers,

As you know by now, we have had to temporarily close the nursery due to a fault with the boilers in the
nursery building. Our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused you and your family.
It was the last thing we wanted to do, but we need to make sure the environment is safe and warm for
your children and our staff.

We have had a technician visit today who has confirmed that both boilers in the nursery building are
condemned. Haringey will be arranging for emergency temporary boilers, to be installed in the next
couple of days, followed by permanent boilers later in the year.

This means that nursery will remain closed for tomorrow. We are hopeful that the temporary boilers will

be working for Monday morning. We should have a clearer picture by tomorrow afternoon and we will
communicate with you again before we close for the weekend.

Yours sincerely,
P

lan Scotchbrook
Headteacher



